
WINDOW ROCK, Ariz. — Members of the 24th Navajo Nation Council, led by Council Delegate 
Amber Kanazbah Crotty, will be marching from the Navajo Nation Museum along Highway 264 
and Indian Route 12 to the Council Chambers on Monday, January 24, 2022, at 8:00 a.m. 

A press conference and video livestream will follow before the beginning of the 2022 Winter Session, 
that will bring awareness to National Human Trafficking Prevention Month and to remember the 
lives of our Missing and Murdered Diné Relatives (MMDR) across the Navajo Nation. An official 
escort will be provided by Navajo law enforcement, face masks are required, and dress warmly. 

What:  Human Trafficking Awareness Press Conference

Who: Council Delegates, Community Leaders, and Family Members 

When:  January 24, 2022, at 9:00 a.m.

Where:  Window Rock, Arizona - Navajo Nation Council Chambers 

For additional information, contact Alray Nelson, Legislative Branch Communications Director at 
alraynelson@navajo-nsn.gov

Every year since 2010, January is dedicated to raise awareness about human trafficking and 
to educate the public about how to identify and prevent this crime. It is a time for us all as 

individuals to educate ourselves about human trafficking and crucially to learn to spot the signs 
of trafficking on our Tribal Nations.
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